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A message from Mrs Robinson 
 

This week all the children in school took part in our transition day. 
They were all really excited to meet their new teacher and visit 

their new classrooms. The children were able to experience their 
new environment and routines. I really enjoyed talking to all the 

children in their new class. I was incredibly proud of their attitude 
towards learning. Our Year 6 children moved to their secondary 
school for the day and they all had a fantastic time. They are now 

busy practising for their leaver’s assembly. We can’t believe they 
only have 10 days left in our school. 

Have a lovely weekend 
Mrs Robinson 

 

 

 

Our School Target is 97% This 

week our attendance was: 82.48% 

Nursery: 72.43% 

Reception: 75.30% 

Year 1: 82.58% 

Year 2 KE: 77.42% 

Year 2 NS: 68.12% 

Year 3: 89.09% 

Year 4: 81.10% 

Year 5: 92.73% 

Year 6: 87.45% 

The winning class is… Micklegate 

5JRK 

Our School Vision 

“Learn, Grow and 

Aspire Together.” 

Attendance Target 97% 

Attendance This Week 

82.48% 

 

Attendance This Year 

91.92% 

  

 

 

We are delighted to announce that we have achieved the 

school games GOLD mark award 2021-2022 academic year! 

We are extremely proud of our pupils for their dedication to all 
aspects of physical education and school sport! A huge 

achievement for our school. 
 

The School Games Mark is a Government led award scheme 

launched in 2012, facilitated by the Youth Sport Trust to reward 

schools for their commitment to the development of competition 

across their school and into the community, and we are 

delighted to have been recognised for our success. As part of 

our application, we were asked to fulfil criteria in the areas of 

participation, competition, workforce and clubs, and we are 

pleased that the hard work of everyone at our school has been 

rewarded this year. 

 

A special thanks to: 

Pupils, parents and staff for their commitment to school 

sport and PE throughout the year. 
 

 

Facebook group! 

If you're a Facebook user, please make sure 
you've joined the Friends of Haxby Road 
Facebook group. It's a great place to stay up 
to date with school events, check details, 
connect with other parents and even find 
second-hand uniform! 
 
Haxby Road Book Club 

A small group of parents meets every 4-8 
weeks in an evening for food, drink and chat. 
We aim to read a book every month or two, 
and discuss it when we meet, but there's no 
pressure and it's all very relaxed! It's a great 
way of getting to know other parents and all 
are very welcome. For more details, contact 
Lucy Rycroft on lucyrycroft3@gmail.com or 
find her on Facebook. 

 

mailto:lucyrycroft3@gmail.com
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Dates Events 
 

Community Cafe Our community café is now open every Wednesday and Thursday 3.00-4.30pm 

Monday 11th July All classes from Reception to Year 6 will be taking part in Dance Workshop Performances on the field 
from 2.30pm (weather permitting). More information to follow soon 

Wednesday 13th July Year 6 at York St. Johns for the Common Wealth Games 

Monday 18th July- Thursday 21st July Haxby Road 100 week. Children across school will be taking part in their cultural experiences involving 
visits from artists, drama teachers and visits out. 

Wednesday 20th July EYFS Family transition trip to Filey 

Wednesday 20th July  Samba and African Drumming Experience for KS1 and KS2 children. 

Thursday 21st July Year 6 Sporting Experience 

Thursday 21st July Friends of Haxby Road School Disco. More details to follow after half term. 

Friday 22nd July Year 6 Leavers Assembly in the upper hall. 9.00am. All year 6 parents/carers welcome. 

Friday 22nd July  School finishes for summer at 12.00pm 
There is no After School Provision this day 

 

 

 

Spectacular Summer Attendance Raffle 2022 
The children have really enjoyed our new attendance raffle and we will continue it for the last half term of the 

school year. Each day your child is in school, on time, they will receive a raffle ticket and will be entered into 

our spectacular summer raffle. At the end of this half term, names will be drawn and the children will 

have the chance to win some fabulous prizes including: 

1st Place £50 Asda Voucher 

2nd Place: £20 Asda Voucher 

Various summer toys for the garden 

 

 

Attendance 

Every day in school counts and we work really hard to make sure your child catches up if they are absent. It is the 

time of year when coughs and colds are prevalent but we ask you to continue to send your child to school. If they 

are ill during the day, we will call you and offer you the opportunity to come and administer Calpol or to collect 

your child. 

There are so many exciting learning opportunities planned for your children over the next few weeks and it’s really 

important they don’t miss out. If you need any support with attendance please remember Mr Smart and Mrs 

Robinson are here to support. 


